
 

 
 

 CLARIFICATION NO. 1 
 

3RD ST AND HUNTINGTON RD DRAINAGE EXTENSION 
 

  
In response to inquiries made by Bidding Documents holders, Deschutes County Road Department (Agency) 
is providing the following clarification for the above-referenced project: 
 
 
SUBSURFACE CONDITIONS 
Agency has not prepared a geotechnical report for the Project.  During previous phases of constructing storm 
sewer in the vicinity of the Project, common excavation conditions were encountered (as defined by 
Subsection 00405.02 of the 2018 Standard Specifications), and no physical conditions of an unusual nature 
were encountered that would differ materially from those ordinarily encountered and generally recognized as 
inherent to trench excavation. 
 
CONSTRUCTION SURVEY 
Agency will perform construction survey work for this project. 
 
 

 
 
 
___________________________                   _________________ 
Cody Smith, PE                                         Date 
County Engineer 
 
 
 
Bidders are not required to acknowledge receipt of this clarification. 
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